LaBoR RELATIONS

UNITED STATES
F POSTAL SERVICE

December 19, 2018

Mr. Brian J. Wagner

President

National Association of Postal Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400

Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Brian:

This is in reference to our proposal concerning revisions to the EAS salary schedule effective
January 5, 2019 detailed in our December 14 correspondence.

I've reviewed and noted your position outlined in your December 18 correspondence. Pursuant to
Title 39 U.S. Code § 1004 the Postal Service will proceed with implementation of the revisions.

Sincerely

Bruce A. Nichalson
Manager
Labor Relations Policy Administration

475 L'ENFANT PLaza SW
WasHingTon DC 20260-4101
WWW, USPS,COM



